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Claims; 

 Our reimbursement for June will be $60,140.94. 

We fed a total of 12,750 lunches and 5,155 

breakfasts for the month. We fed a total of 

13,439 lunches last year and 5,133 breakfasts and 

had a reimbursement of $61,275.18. 
 The differences in the numbers from 2016 to 2017 

are from the numbers at summer school being 

lower. 

Projects; 

 We will be installing new braising skillets in 

the month of July and will have two new 

dishwashers to put in before school starts. 
 Remolding projects seem to be in a holding 

pattern for now. 


